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To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Concerns re revising hours for school zones

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration in regard to revising the existing hours for school zones. | am
absolutely opposed to the recommendation to revise school zone hours to be 7 am -9 pm, 7 days a week, all year long.
This is absolutely ludicrous and there seems to be no particular evidence to support this recommendation. It is not
necessary to slow down traffic once school has ended, let alone have this in effect on weekends or during summer when
school is not open. Of course there needs to be discretion when driving anywhere, but this seems like a complete waste
of time and money to implement and may be only a cash grab. Are you trying to implement this to 'catch' people
forgetting and speeding? Where is the evidence that this change is necessary? How many kids have been affected by the
school zone hours in the evening and on the weekends? Or summer months? Is there a report on this? What are the
reasons for this revision? What are you really trying to achieve here? There are many that do not believe this is
necessary and would really prefer that our tax dollars and city's time is spent in areas that really need it. There should be
strong evidence backing up a change like this. | strongly suggest that you start listening to people in the community and
addressing our real concerns, and stop trying to implement new laws that serve no real purpose. It is incredibly
frustrating to see that we as citizens feel like we are continually ignored. Please do not go forward with this
recommendation. Thanks for your time.
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